
Asheville Friends Meeting unites with this Minute from Chester Meeting.

Minute of Love for the Ugandan LGBTQAI Community 

Given continued persecution, and the recent formalizing of such to the point of 
execution by the Ugandan government, as Friends we would like to affirm our 
love for members of the Ugandan LGBTQAI Community whose lives speak boldly
to us. As individuals, support them as you may feel led. May they feel our 
abounding love as we hold their witness in the light.
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